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	New Report Urges Federal Officials to Embrace America Fast Forward Initiative

A new report by the UCLA School of Law’s Environmental Law Center & Emmett Center on Climate Change and the Environment and UC Berkeley School of Law’s Center for Law, Energy & the Environment praises our agency’s America Fast Forward initiative and urges federal policymakers to integrate the plan’s innovative financing provisions into a new surface transportation bill.  The report entitled, All Aboard: How California Can Increase Investments in Public Transit, identifies the short- and long-term actions that public transit advocates and federal policymakers can take to ensure that the State of California maintains and expands its existing public transit system.  A copy of the full report, which we are sharing with Members of Congress, may be found at the following link: http://cdn.law.ucla.edu/SiteCollectionDocuments/Media%20Press/All%20Aboard%20July%202011.pdf.  The report follows news that Senator Barbara Boxer (D-CA), chair of the Senate Committee on Environment and Public Works, will name the innovative finance portion of her surface transportation bill America Fast Forward, a strong recognition of our efforts to shape public policy on transportation in Washington, DC.  Senator Boxer is expected to unveil her surface transportation bill later this month.
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